Springville All Sports Boosters
Meeting: November 7, 2018

Present:

Robin Menster(RM), Joe Martin (JM), Chris Breitfelder(CB), Matt March(MM), and Jessica
Moore(JRM).

Called to order: 5:34 pm

REPORTS:

SECRETARY:
Motion to approve by JM, 2" by MM.

TREASURER:
As of October 31, 2018 the checking balance is $8,882.97 and savings is $5,024.28.

Motion by RM to approve Treasurer’s report. 2" by MM.

ATHLETIC DIRECTOR:

New Memberships: Christina Zaruba-$10, Matt and Kristi March-$100, Vicki Vanter-$200,
Albert and Vicki Martin-$100, Angie and David Gloeckner-$50, Ethan and Jessica Moore-$50,
Nick and Mandi Merritt-$50.

We have made $80 on our clothing sales.
Boys basketball purchased 8 new basketballs and used their $300 sport allotment.

Pictures for High School Basketball for boys and girls, Cheerleading, and Dance will be 11/16 at
3:30.

Golf boys and girls uniforms will be next on our rotation.

CONCESSIONS:

The outlet in the concession stand has been fixed. The Junior class reimbursed $1832.03 for
Volleyball concessions. The 8th grade travel team paid their $250 fee for using the concession
stand for a fundraiser.



OLD BUSINESS:

We still owe for the Pep Bus for Cross Country. Motion to approve by RM, 2nd by CB.
The new light up backboard was ordered, and will be in the end of the month.

NEW BUSINESS:

Winter hats were ordered as another fundraiser. We ordered 144 at $19.50/hat for 72, and
received 72 free. We plan to sell the hats for $15 each.

Next meeting discuss new SWAG for members.
MEETING ADJORNED: 6:31pm
NEXT MEETING-December 5 at 6pm.



